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To:

 
Montgomery College Community
 

From: Dr. Kimberly B. Kelley, Vice President and Provost, Arts, Business,
Education, English, and Social Sciences and Rockville Campus
 

Subject: Canceled - Open Forum for English and Reading Dean – Candidate #3
   
Date: May 31, 2022

                                   
The open forum for Candidate #3, scheduled for June 1st, is canceled. The candidate
withdrew.

Thank you to all who have participated in the open forums and completed surveys. 
Your feedback is very important.
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